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24th January 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Start of the school day. 

On Monday you would have received an email reminding you about the timings for the start 

of the school day. 

 

Thank you to parents who have managed this change with us and ensured that children are 

on the school premises at this time. In addition to this small change, I am writing to inform 

you that staff from Year 3 – 6 will be on the playground to escort children into classrooms at 

8:35am to ensure that an adult is present when children enter the building. 

 

Reception – Year 2 will continue to drop their children off at the appropriate classroom door 

as this change does not affect them. 

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office, 

administration@harrold.academy  

 

Kind regards 

 
Ms Brown 

Headteacher  
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